
SUPPORTIVE INFORMATION SHEET

CHARLOTTESVILLE CITY SCHOOL BOARD

DATE: September 5, 2024

SUBJECT: 2024-2025 Student Representatives to the School Board

Recognition - Dr. Katina Otey

BACKGROUND
INFORMATION:

Dr. Katina Otey, Chief Academic Officer, and Dr. Justin Malone,

CHS Principal, presented the 2024-2025 Student Representatives

to the School Board for approval on August 1, 2024.

Unfortunately, not all of the student representatives were able to

attend the meeting.

Dr. Otey will introduce and formally recognize the following

student representatives:

Harper Ullrich (11th grade)

Nulia Obiorah (12th grade)

Anya Hudock (12th grade)

STRATEGIC PLAN: Priority 1: Increase Academic Achievement

Priority 2: Provide a Culture of Safety, Wellness, and Belonging

RECOMMENDATION: The Superintendent recommends the Board recognize the

2024-2025 Student Representatives to the Board.

ACTION REQUIRED: None

CONTACT

PERSON(S):

Dr. Katina Otey, Chief Academic Officer


